
SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The proposed site was inspected by the undersigned on 31-01-2022.The proposed

area for diversion is to an extent of 9.2755 Ha under Lowairpoa Range of Karimganj

Division.

During the period of inspection, the authorized person of the User Agency, the DFO

Karimganj Division, the R.O. of Lowairpoa Range together with frontline staff were

present and accompanied the undersigned.
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During the period of inspection of the proposed site it is noticed that there are no

archaeological/heritage site, defence area .in the proposed site. There are no

rare/endangered known species of flora and fauna found in the proposed area. The

densify of the proposed area for diversion is found to be around 60-700/o depending

upon different patches of forests. The user agency has not violated any provision of

the F.C.Act, 1980 and no work has been started. The proposed area is recommended

for diversion with suggestion to the User Agency to take sufficient precautionary

measure to protect valuable trees so that least damage is caused to the forest cover

and the environment in the H$ht of the guidelines issued by the MOEF & CC.
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Chief Conservator of Forests,
Southern Assam Circle, Silchar


